OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSIUN
P.O. BOX 871

SANTA FE, NEW MEXICO

RECEIvey,
SEP 1 198

September 10, 1962

Carper Drilling Company
Carper Building
Artesia, New Mexico

Attention: Mr. Clark E. Storm

Gentlemen:

Reference is made to your letter of September 4, 1962,
wherein you requested approval of the tubingless completion
of your Baetz Well No. 1, located in the SEB/4 SW/4 of
Section 35, Township 14 South, Range 27 Eagt, Chaves County,
New Mexico.

It will be necessary that this case be docketed for
hearing before approval can be given. We are, therefore,

setting this case for hearing at 9:00 o'clock on September
27, 1962.

Very truly yours,

DANIEL 8. NUTTER
Chief Engineer

DSN/og
cc: Mr. M. L. Armstrong

O0il Conservation Commission
Artesia, New Mexico



